

The Edge

Monthly Newsletter Vol.18 Issue 45, April 2008

CAP Running Strong

Spring has sprung and the snow is finally disappearing. With the changes of the seasons come changes at *The Edge*. After completing a very successful 2007/2008 session The Community Access Program (CAP) has ended and is happy to announce that it will be back for the 2008/2009 Session. The Honorable Jim Prentice, Minister of Industry, fully supports CAP. With continued support from the government and our Community we hope to enjoy a strong and successful future with the CAP project.

Employment Services Joins Forces with The Edge

Did you know Outreach Employment Services now has a bulletin board at *The Edge*? You can find job postings as well as information for available programs, such as Employer Wage Subsidy, Skills Link, Columbia Basin Trust Grants and much more. Come on down to find out what jobs Outreach Employment has to offer you.

Yogalates With Richard Eichenauer

Be sure to come out to the Edgewood Elementary School Gymnasium every Thursday at 3:00pm to stretch your body and relax your mind. Bring a mat or towel and loonie.

New Books at the IVRC

NON-FICTION:

1. Night Sky (Collins Guide to:)
The only Photographic field guide you can use in the wild by M.R. Chartrand
2. History and Happenings in the Cariboo Chilcotin
Pioneer Memories by Irene Stangoe

FICTION

The Rain Ascends
 By Joy Kogawa
 The Company of Cheerful Ladies
 By Alexander McCall Smith
 The Brethren
 By John Grisham

"If you want people to build a ship, don't drum up people together to collect wood and don't assign them tasks and work, but rather teach them to long for the endless immensity of the sea."

-Autoine de Saint-Exupery

















